
Autumn 2—What we will be learning in Nursery 

Our Key Question this half term is:  

Let’s Celebrate 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development  Physical Development: 

Communication and Language: 

This half term we will also be focusing on our 
fine motor skills including—using a tripod grip 
with our pencil and paint brush, using a knife 
and fork to eat and using scissors 

to cut a range of lines.  

We will be completing two sessions of Physical Education 
per week on a Thursday and Friday. As well as Dance 

sessions on a Thursday.  

Your child will also be accessing outdoor provision each 
day—please send appropriate clothing including a coat. 

This half term we are focusing on agility 
and balance in PE. 

Listening and Attention:  We 

are focusing on enjoying listening to stories and 
remembering what has happened. As well as 
understanding a question or instruction which 

has 2 parts. 

We will be encouraging children to separate from 
their main care-giver happily and feel confident 

moving into setting. We are also focusing on under-
standing the importance of rules and how they keep 

us safe in school.  

Speaking: We are focusing on developing 

the correct pronunciation for sounds and mul-
tisyllabic words. We are also looking at ex-
tending our speech to 4-6 word sentences.  

We will be continuing on our phonics 
and reading journey learning lots of 

new sounds. We are sharing lots of sto-
ries, songs, rhymes and hands on learning to develop 

our literacy skills.  

We are developing language by encouraging ex-
tended conversations to include new vocabulary with 

have learnt within our phonics, reading and mark-
making sessions. 

Literacy 

Maths 

In maths we are focusing on numbers 1-5.  

Understanding the World: 

We will be learning about different celebrations including: Diwali, 
Bonfire Night, Weddings, Birthdays and Christmas. 

Expressive Arts and Design: 

This half term, we will be exploring lots of dif-
ferent creative arts in our provision as well as 

drawing celebration pictures as well as looking 

at the Artist: Kandinsky . We will create lots of 
pieces of artwork over the half term. 

We have lots of parent/carer workshops 
planned this half term and we would love for 

you to come! 


